
T R A N S L A T I O N 
 

Ref. No.: SG-TRAD-201100228 
Prepared by: S.L. de Sánchez 
Date: June 10, 2011 

Republic of Panama 

Superintendency of Banks 

 

 
 
July 14, 2006 

CIRCULAR No. 046-2006 

  

  

  

 

Government Entities and 

Public Offices 

 

  

    Subject: New Main Switchboard telephone and fax numbers 

 

Dear Sirs: 

  

We wish to inform you hereby that as of July 1, 2006 our Main Switchboard numbers will 

be changed to:   

Tel.:  506-78-00   /    506-79-00 

Also, please be advised that all phone numbers of this Institution starting with the prefix 

206 are changed to 506 and the new phone numbers for fax transmission and reception are: 

Unit 
Phone numbers as of July 3, 2006 

(faxes) 

Senior Management Office 506-7700 

General Secretariat  506-7703 

International Projects and Affairs Division 506-7706 

Legal Office 506-7707 

FECI 506-7709 

 

For further information, please consult our new Telephone Directory in the Institutional 

Information section of our website www.superbancos.gob. 

 

Best regards, 

  

  

Delia Cárdenas 

Superintendent   

  

http://www.superbancos.gob/

